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30. January 2024

Traffic

The Schonenberg (at St Agnes Chapel) is currently closed to
traffic. This is due to repair work on the road. Pedestrians and
cyclists can still use the road.
The work on Schonenberg is scheduled to continue until the end of February. Residents
have been informed by the company carrying out the work.

Road works: Schonenberg closed to traffic


